FICCI comments on IIP Data for July 2015

New Delhi, 11 September 2015: “It is encouraging to see the positive growth in manufacturing over
the last few months and we hope that this growth and demand will pick up as we are nearing the
festive season. There is a potential to take this growth to a higher level with the help of more
supportive policies for stimulating domestic demand and exports” said Dr. Jyotsna Suri, President,

FICCI.

“Government’s efforts on multiple fronts to create an enabling environment for business is going to
provide impetus to the manufacturing growth in the future” noted Dr. Suri.
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